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Join us and help us provide more homes and better services
VOLUNTARY AUDIT & RISK COMMITTEE MEMBER 
The Cadarn Housing Group through its subsidiary Newydd Housing Association provides nearly 3,000 affordable homes throughout south and mid Wales supported by a range of innovative community and voluntary projects. We also operate two commercial organisations providing specialist services to the group.
Our Audit & Risk Committee is recruiting for new voluntary members. The Audit & Risk Committee is interested in attracting people who have experience or skills in of the following:
· Audit & risk management 
· IT security
· Performance improvement in a customer facing service

While relevant skills and experience will be needed for this role we would also like to hear from people who are not working at a senior level but are interested in taking a first step into the governance of a housing association.
We recognise the importance and value of diversity in governance and want to attract people from a range of backgrounds, experience and interests. We need people who will add value to our discussions and can positively challenge to achieve improvements. 
The Group Audit & Risk Committee meet four times a year on a Thursday, between the hours of 6-8pm.  
Please visit www.newydd.co.uk or email hana.morgan@newydd.co.uk for further information. If you would like to have an informal discussion with our Chair or Chief Executive please email or ring Hana Morgan on 02920 005411.
We will be reviewing applications on Monday 29 July 2019 with a view to meeting applicants towards the end of August 2019.
The Group is an equal opportunities employer and welcomes applications from all sections of the community. 
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